In-App only message for Model X Steering Bolt Recall

Action Required: Model X Steering
Bolt Recall

Tesla issued a recall to proactively retrofit a power
steering component in certain Model X vehicles
built before mid-October 2016. Our records
indicate that your Model X vehicle 5YJ312345 may
be affected and has not yet received a
replacement of the steering component. Required
parts are available.

Most vehicles will only need the steering bolts
replaced, which takes about an hour. If your
vehicle has broken bolts, or if any break during
removal, we will also replace your steering gear,
which takes approximately four-to-five hours.

To complete the repair, schedule a service
appointment using the Tesla app by selecting
‘Schedule Service’ > ‘Other’ > ‘Something else’ and
entering the note, ‘Open Recall Repair - Steering
Bolt.” There is no need for further action if you
have already completed this repair. For more
information related to this recall, please visit the

Recall Information Page.




